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Health Department to Begin Administering Flu Vaccinations 

 
HAMILTON COUNTY, TN – Starting October 3rd, the Hamilton County Health Department will be offering flu vaccinations 
at all Health Department locations with no appointment necessary. The flu vaccine is recommended for everyone 6 
months and older and is also available through most primary care providers and local pharmacies. 
 
The flu is a contagious respiratory illness caused by influenza viruses that infect the nose, throat, and lungs. Those at 
highest risk for serious complications from the flu include children under 5 years, adults 65 years and over, pregnant 
women, and those with preexisting medical conditions or a compromised immune system. The Health Department is 
encouraging everyone to get a flu shot this year.  
 
“The influenza virus can be easily spread throughout the community by sneezing, coughing, and talking. When you get a 
flu vaccine you’re not just protecting yourself from the flu, you’re also protecting your family, friends, and others around 
you. Getting a flu vaccine helps reduce your chances of developing serious illness from the flu,” says Dr. Miller, Hamilton 
County Health Department’s Health Officer. 
 
Per the CDC, the flu vaccine and the COVID-19 vaccine/Bivalent booster dose may be administered simultaneously. To 
learn more about the flu please click here. If you have questions about COVID-19 vaccines or the flu shot, please contact 
the Health Department Hotline at 423-209-8383. 
 
 
Additional resources  

 If a minor is being vaccinated, a parent or legal guardian must be present at the appointment and bring a 
current, valid photo ID. If you are a legal guardian, please bring proof of guardianship with you.  

 Masks must be worn inside all Hamilton County Health Department facilities. 

 To see a full list of where the Health Department is administering COVID-19 primary series and booster shots, 
please visit our online vaccine calendar at vaccine.hamiltontn.gov. 

 Vaccines are widely available in the community through several providers. Please visit vaccines.gov to find a 
vaccination site near you.  

 To read this information in Spanish, visit the Health Department’s Spanish Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/SaludHamiltonTN 
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